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SEDI/DDSE/162

Washington, D.C., August 17, 2011
Her Excellency
Ambassador María Isabel Salvador

Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs

Permanent Representative of Ecuador to the OAS

Excellency, 

I have the honor of writing to convey the following documents that describe the most recent activities of the Committee for the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Persons with Disabilities (CEDDIS):

a. Final Report of the First Meeting of the CEDDIS Working Group, held in October 2010 in Washington, D.C. [CEDDIS/doc.10 (I-E/11) rev. 1]

b. Final Report of the First Special Meeting of the CEDDIS, held in May 2011 in San Salvador [CEDDIS/doc.14 (I-E/11)]

The above documents are submitted for distribution among the delegations bearing in mind the reference thereto contained in resolution AG/RES. 2663 (XLI-O/11) adopted by the General Assembly at its forty-first regular session held in June 2011.

It should be noted that these documents are only available in their original Spanish versions due to the fact that the voluntary contributions fund that provides financing for the activities of the CEDDIS has received no contributions since it was established, as a result of which there are no funds available for the translation of documents.

Sincerely yours,


Anna Evelyn Jacir de Lovo


Director


Department of Social Development


and Employment

APPENDIX I

Final Report of the First Meeting of the CEDDIS Working Group, held in October 2010 in Washington, D.C.

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP26742SO.pdf
APPENDIX II

Final Report of the First Special Meeting of the CEDDIS, held in May 2011 in San Salvador


http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP26742SM.pdf
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